
 

 

Dear Parents and carers  
 
RE: NSPCC Number Day 
 
We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in 
Number Day on Friday 2nd February 2024.  
 
Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a 
positive, ‘can-do’ attitude. The day will be filled with lots of number 
and maths-based activities. 
 
To make our day even more exciting, children can come dressed as a number or wear items of 
clothing they have at home with numbers on, if they wish. This can be as simple as a sports shirt, 
cap or even a onesie! 
 
If you would like to donate to the NSPCC, please follow the link to their Just Giving page: 
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/numberday2024 
 
You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk 

 
To find out more about keeping children safe online, visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety 

 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs L Clare  
Assistant Head Teacher 
 
 
 

      Interim Headteacher:  Mrs E Cook 

      Assistant Headteachers: Mrs L Clare & Mrs M Cuthbert   
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